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Balancing Active Shooter Fears with a Welcoming Workplace

Publication

8.12.16 

In the article, “Balancing Active Shooter Fears with a Welcoming Workplace,” featured in the Kansas

City Business Journal, Partner Jim Holland talks about how businesses can walk the fine line to be

both a safe and a welcoming workplace.

To read the full article, please visit the Kansas City Business Journal [subscription required].
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